
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CALL FOR APPLICATIONS 

OHBM Aperture ​Editor-in-Chief Search 
Deadline for Receipt of Applications: Friday, May 1st, 2020  

 
The Organization for Human Brain Mapping is seeking applications from OHBM members 
interested in serving as the first Editor-in-Chief of the Society’s new open-access journal, 
Aperture​.  

Candidates should have the time, interest, skills, and experience in Neuroscience and/or 
Biomedical publishing to be effective as the first Editor-in-Chief of ​Aperture​. More details 
regarding the current scope of work of the Editor-in-Chief are ​available here.​ Compensation is 
not provided for this position.  

Interested candidates should submit a Curriculum Vitae and a concise two-page letter describing 
1) their experience with the editorial process for scientific journals and publications; 2) 
assessment of the goals and vision of the new journal; 3) a proposed plan for assembling of the 
Editorial Board; and 4) a vision of the journal for the first three years ​no later than Friday, May 
1st, 2020.  

Candidates selected for interview should be prepared to discuss these aspects in more detail. 
Submissions should be sent through this ​ONLINE SUBMISSION FORM​. 

We plan to have an Editor-in-Chief selected in time for the June Launch of the Platform. The 
Editor-in-Chief will serve a three-year term with the option to be renewed for a second 
three-year term. No more than two three-year terms can be served by any individual for the life 
of Aperture.  

Questions regarding the Call for Applications can be directed to Kay Vanda, Aperture’s Journal 
Manager at ​aperture@humanbrainmapping.org​. 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1SwdbXF2EBD6Aohw_bGTtCT91Y_uZiTOM/view?usp=sharing
https://www.humanbrainmapping.org/i4a/forms/index.cfm?id=145
mailto:aperture@humanbrainmapping.org


 


